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Curriculum overview in Y4 for Autumn 1 half termEnglish 
Our text for the first half term is ‘The boy at the Back of the classroom’ within this unit we will be look at writing a diary entry from the point of view of someone else. We will be recapping some language techniques such as conjunctions, prepositions and adverbs to improve writing. The, in the second part of the half term we are going to be doing soe writing across the curriculum and writing a non-chronological report about our local area, linking in with our geography unit. 
Religious education

Our topic for RE is ‘creation and covenant’. Within this unit we will be learning about the catholic virtues of hope, faith and charity. We will be look at why they are important and where they are prevalent. We will also be exploring Abrham and some scripture surrounding him. We will also look and the importance of faith in all aspecst.

Topic- Geography

In Geography this half term we will be looking at our local area and how Gorleston has changed over time. We will be working giving directions with greater accuracy, the difference between urban and rural and some examples within England, and finally what changes/improvements could be made to Gorleston. 
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We will be focusing on computer systems and networks
PSHE
We will be learning all Rules, why they are important and why different rules are
needed for different situations.
Change and loss, including
death, and how these can affect
feelings.

Art

We will be looking at the topic of drawing, working on linear drawings and landscape and contour.
 

PE

We will be focusing on gymnastics and fundamentals.
Maths

In Maths, we are working on place value. We are looking at how to make, partition and flexibly partition numbers up to 10,000. We will then be working on comparing and ordering numbers and building up to rounding. We will be rounding to the nearest 10, 100 or 1000. Within this we will also be continuing to practice our times tables.




Music
This term we are continuing with Music tuition from Norfolk Music Hub and the children will be developing more skills in musical instruments and music knowledge.
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